\ lendlease y.

Upcoming out of hours work — Tweed Valley Hospital project

The NSW Government is investing $723.3 million in health for the Tweed-Byron region, which includes construction of the
new Tweed Valley Hospital. Health Infrastructure NSW has engaged Lendlease to construct the main hospital buildings.
The new hospital is on track to open to patients in 2023.

First tower crane removed from site — Saturday 13 August between 6am and 6pm

The first of the tower cranes will be removed from the Tweed Valley Hospital site on Saturday 13 August, between 6am
and 6pm. The tower crane will be dismantled and removed from site on construction vehicles in multiple pieces.

It is necessary to undertake this activity on a Saturday when traffic volumes are low and to maintain safety onsite without
conflicting activities. If this activity is weather impacted it will take place on the next available day.

What to expect

Workers will be onsite between 6am and 6pm on Saturday 13 August with construction vehicles entering and exiting site
during this time. An increase in noise may be experienced. Monitoring controls will be in place to maintain levels within
permissible limits and Lendlease will minimise impacts where possible.

Thank you for your patience during these works.

For construction enquiries please call 1800 992 634 (toll free) or email tvh@lendlease.com
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